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Refer: Page 164/C.

This is a letter submitted by the Tribal Welfare Officer,
AAJVS, Kadamtala stating that the Jarawa Ward is now unde
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construction at Kadamtala and will be completed soon. Fore
department has constructed a semi-permanent Jarawa ward, o
temporary round hut and a kitchen. The following works are
required urgently for proper running the Jarawa ward, which 13
not included in the estimate prepared and submitted by Foref
department:-

a) Toilet— 2 nos.

b) Flooring of kitchen

¢) Flooring of round hut

d) Ram and pucca drain around the Jarawa ward
¢) Wash basin — 1 nos.

f) Ceiling in Jarawa ward

Tribal Welfare Officer, met the DFO, who informed tﬂIt
they shall take up the work after 31" March 2006 but if so the

Jarawas may not be able to use the Jarawa ward. Therefore, the
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Tribal Welfare Officer, has requested to take up the mat
urgently.

The above issue was discussed with Executive Secret
AAJVS and as opined by Executive Secretary, we may reque
APWD to take up the work so that the Jarawa can be us¢

immediately.

Submitted for approval pldase.
xecytive Secretal
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